Trussoni, Dan

From: William K <wlkimbler@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2018 9:04 AM

To: Trussoni, Dan

Subject: Re: Tree Removals for City of La Crosse

*x%x CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Zone8. $7670

¢dditional trees $10260))

Zone 2 $16960
| will send soon as computed is fixed in a better form

Zone 2 will not get done by dead line | would start that project around July 4, Rose st would be one lane in the early am
late evening all tree by the river bank will be required to be marked for if we go their and miss one because of marking
not being their it will be additional 1505 per tree not marked be the river

Sent from my iPhone



